
Online Meeting with European Partner Universities within the DIRNA Project 

 

On May 20, 2024, the next online meeting was held within the framework of the DIRNA project 

" Developing Research Capacity through Institutional Repositories Network in Azerbaijan " under 

the coordination of Khazar University. The meeting, moderated by Raziya Isayeva, the director of 

Development Office of the University, was attended by Lyudmila Sotova, the director of the 

Quality Assurance Center, and Aytaj Misgarli, the deputy director of the Library Information 

Center, as well as representatives of partner European universities - European partners University 

of Jyväskylä (Finland), Università degli Studi dell'Aquila (Italy) ), Izmir Institute of Technology 

(Türkiye). 

During the meeting, the topics for the trainings at the Ganja summer school were assigned to the 

European universities. It was decided to identify the participants from the Azerbaijani partner 

universities for the summer school. The summer school's program will be reviewed at the next 

meeting. 
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